Dear Chair and Members of the CWC,

The Wonderland Road environmental assessment currently underway is assessing HOV lanes. According to staff, these types of measures could also be assessed at a network level in the next update to the Transportation Master Plan. Because HOV lanes are another valuable option to provide priority to public transit, I suggest we adopt the following motion which the chair has agreed to second:

That HOV lanes be assessed at a network level in the next update to the Transportation Master Plan. It being noted that they provide a potential new option for transit prioritization.

Sincerely,

Michael van Holst Councillor Ward 1